
 

 
 
 
 
 
Hi Ridgeline Families!!  

Well, Spring is here!! What a wonderful time of the year!! Unfortunately it also means things are winding down at the school 
as we quickly approach summer. These next 2 months will be fast and busy, so staying informed will be the best way to make sure you 
don't miss anything. 

April 15th will be the kickoff assembly for our main fundraiser of the year, the Ridgeline Run. We will collect donations for 
two weeks and finish with our race on the 26th. We ask all Ridgeline parents, grandparents, friends and neighbors to be as generous 
as possible since the funds collected will pay for all the great Ridgeline programs for next year. There will be great prizes for those 
that participate!!  

We will end the month with our awesome annual Teacher Appreciation Week. Stay tuned for emails from your Room Mom on 
what you can do to help recognize all the amazing teachers and staff at our school. 

Thanks for your support! 

Legislative Corner by Stephanie Jones: 

There’s not a whole lot going on except for meetings.  Here’s a list: 

Ridgeline PTA meeting at April 11 @ 9:30am at Ridgeline; District Meeting at Legacy Elementary @ 6pm 

Have a great Month and Let the Spring Fever begin!! 

  
 
 
Ridgeline's Knowledge Bowl teams competed in the district competition at the 
beginning of March.  Each team was well prepared, confident, and displayed wonderful 
sportsmanship as they competed against other teams from the district.  The highest 
achievement of the competition is to place in the "top ten" of your division (no 
places are given), and two of our three teams placed in this category.  These two 
teams were undefeated, and our other team won a majority of their rounds.  Next 
year's category is GEOGRAPHY... so we will look forward to building more strong 
teams to take to next year's Knowledge Bowl competition. 

B. O. B.  2 0 1 3   a    H U G E    S U C C E S S: 2nd annual Battle of the Books Competition 
 

A big THANK YOU to the PTA for their support financially & for approximately 40 volunteers who spent 
over 300 volunteer hours behind the scenes - covering books - creating study questions & helping officiate. 
A special THANKS to Trina Christopher who has helped with tracking books for 6 months. 
 
Over 1300 books were read by 170 students - We had 21 additional teams participate this year! 
2 assemblies were held on Friday, March 1st - ending a one week long competition of almost 80 Battles. 
 
I am so PROUD of all those students who participated!  They are all WINNERS in my "BOOK"! 
 
Mrs. McKinzie, Ridgeline Media Specialist & B.O.B. Coordinator 


